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Pancake Day 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Tuesday 4th March, Friends of Long Sutton Primary School will be giving the children the 
opportunity to enjoy a pancake as a mid-morning treat. The cost is £1 and payable in advance 
via ParentPay, booking will close at 9am Monday 3rd March and once it has been removed from 
the system we will not be able to add any more children to the list. The children who have paid 
to participate will be brought to the hall to enjoy their treat and can choose from a variety of 
delicious toppings. If your child has an allergy to wheat or dairy then Free From pancakes can be 
provided, please note all pancakes are nut free. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School 


